
Your Feedback Matters
The updated draft EIP outlines projects to 
improve performance on environmental matters 
at the Adbri Birkenhead manufacturing facility.  

Once completed, the updated draft EIP will 
be available on our community website. 
Alternatively, please let us know if you would like 
us to email you a copy or deliver a hard copy. 

Adbri welcomes your further feedback - which 
can be provided either in-person at the drop-in 
session, via email or in writing to 62 Elder Road, 
Birkenhead SA 5015 by Sunday 20 October, 2024.

After considering feedback provided, the EIP 
will be submitted to the SA Environment 
Protection Authority. 

To request a digital or hard copy of the draft 
EIP, provide your feedback or to RSVP your 
attendance at the drop-in session, please email 
BHCommunity@adbri.com.au or call 8300 0520. 

Drop-In Session
Join senior Adbri staff to learn more about the 
updated draft EIP, ask questions and share your 
thoughts. RSVPs are welcome to assist with 
staffing and catering, although this is not essential. 

Semaphore Bowling Club 
2 Wills Street, Largs Bay 

Tuesday 15 October	 1pm - 7pm 

Join us for an in-person community consultation session on Tuesday 15 October 
so we can share the updated draft Environment Improvement Programme (EIP) 
for the Adbri Birkenhead manufacturing facility and receive your feedback.

Invitation to Environment Improvement Programme
COMMUNITY CONSULTATION

YOU ARE 
INVITED

SEMAPHORE BOWLING CLUB 
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